
  

 

 
March 14, 2025 
 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 
*Happy Pi Day!  Please ask your students to explain Pi and how we made connections to the geometric term in 
school today. 
 
*The 4th graders had a great trip to Liberty Science Center today!  
Their enthusiasm was contagious and their smiles before and after 
were amazing.  Thanks to all the teachers and parent chaperones for 
making this event happen! 
 
*Our Read-A-Thon was a huge success!  Records were broken on all 
metrics with donations to the PTO totalling over $37,000 and 25% 
more minutes read than last year!  Students received recognition 
this week for exemplary participation and we are so proud to keep 
growing this wonderful annual event!  Many thanks to everyone 
involved for their efforts! 
 
*Please click here for the most recent Related Arts Newsletter.  Here 
you can find details about what your students are doing in their RA 
classes. 
 
*Attention 4th grade parents:  Please use the following google form, https://forms.gle/ygWWsBjNxKZFcjqQA, 
to submit one photo of your child traveling to any fun or interesting places. We will be highlighting our 4th 
graders and the places they have traveled to in the yearbook. Photos due by April 15th! Email 
donovan@coltsneckschools.org with any questions. Please refrain from sending photos via email. 
 
*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop!  
 
Upcoming events… 
 
April 1 - Band and Choir concerts: Band 6PM at CRES and Choir 7PM at CRPS 

April 11 - Short session - Spring break begins upon dismissal 

April 22  - School reopen after Spring break 

Have a great weekend, 

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://cdnsm5-ss19.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_31147781/File/RA%20Newsletter%20-%20February%20'25.pdf
https://forms.gle/ygWWsBjNxKZFcjqQA
http://coltsneckschools.org/
https://youtu.be/8j52JqxZxTQ

	   

